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I would like to thank Wayne Douglas and Unclaimed Recoveries for the exceptional work and 
professionalism in recovering assets I was unaware existed. It took me quite a while to agree to let them 
proceed with the collection on my behalf, as I have never used a service of this type before. Wayne 
remained patiently persistent, while I became comfortable with the contract. After giving Unclaimed 
Recoveries permission to proceed, I received my funds in a few weeks exactly as promised. As the funds 
dated back over 7 years, I am quite certain I would have never recovered them on my own.  
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